
GLAMIS & AREA COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

         Glamis Kinnettles Douglastown Glen Ogilvie Charleston Roundyhill 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 16th August 2021 at 7.30pm in the Coffee Shop 

 

Present :   

R. Dick(chair),  J.Johnston (secretary),  R.Finlay 

Attending Members:  

 Cllr J.Bell 

Apologies: 

 Councillor A.MacMillan-Douglas, E.Walker Munro,Provost R.Proctor, C.Jackson 

Minutes: 

Passed unanimously 

Matters Arising 

With regards to the war memorial book which has been lost R.Proctor to make contact with 

M.Thorburn who originally donated the book. R.Finlay has also given E.Walker Munro a name in 

Edinburgh who may be able to help. Issues have been raised with regards to the 20mph signs not 

being very visible so R. Dick has been in contact with W.Scott with regards to the possibility of 

getting flashing speed limit signs.At the last council meeting a request came in from the scouts 

wondering if anyone had temporary storage available . They now have some storage at the Gallery. 

With regards to the garden area behind the old Post Office there has been some tidying been done 

but more tidying is still required. 

Treasurer‘s Report 

 C.Jackson is still in negotiations with the bank to get things done properly and anything that 
has come to the original treasurer has been passed on. 

Police Report 

There is nothing in the Police report pertaining to rural areas. 

Planning 

There is 1 application pertaining to our area. 

There is an application from Green Cat Renewables Ltd for an extention to the exsisting Ark Hill 

Wind Farm 

Correspondence 

There have been no requests from the public. 

Quotes have been received from 2 companies with regards to prices for play equipment. 

Councillors Report 

Angus Council have only just started back so there is nothing to report. 

A.O.C.B 

Apparently Participatory Budgeting has a pot of approximately £65,000 for each council and are 

looking to form a steering committee to discuss proposed projects requiring funding. With regards 



to funding for Play park equipment Cllr Bell suggested approaching NHS Community Innovation 

Fund. J.Johnston agreed to email R.McIntosh with a request for funding of £9,500 for play 

equipment emphasising rural isolation and physical and mental health. 

A suggestion was raised with regards to the possibility of holding a car boot sale to raise some 

funds. Cllr Bell offered to look into the possibility of using the public car park for such an event. 

R.Finlay agreed to speak to W.Inglis with regards to using the car park of the Strathmore Arms for 

parking. 

 

   

Next meeting is 20/09/2021 and will be held in the Coffee Shop at 7.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


